
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 
 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 11  
Church will begin at 10:30am 

so we can have a moment of silence at 11:00am. 
 

Announcements: If you wish to have an announcement included in the 
bulletin, please have it into the office by Wednesday at 5:00 pm. 
 

WORSHIP COMMITTEE is meeting after church service TODAY, 
Sunday, November 4. 
 

No Scents Makes Good Sense! A friendly reminder that members of our 
congregation are sensitive to scented products. Reactions can vary from 
not being able to breathe to severe headaches. Thank you for helping. 
   

Sanctuary Sound System: We have a looped system for the hearing 
impaired. Please ask one of the ushers for a headset. 
 

Missed Church? You can can still hear or read Rev. Miriam’s sermons. 
They are posted each week on our website https://www.cochranestreetuc. 
com/sermons/. 
    

Prayer Group: This group meets weekly to pause, give thanks, breathe 
deeply, and pray for others. If you have a prayer request, you can put them 
in our offering plate or you can email: prayers@cochranestreetuc.com. 
 

Request for CSUC representative to the Board: Council has been 
requested by Cochrane Centre to name a CSUC representative to the 
Board. If anyone from the congregation has an interest to serve on the 
Board, please submit an expression of interest to Stephen Jewczyk, 
Council Chair, at sjewczyk@gmail.com by November 7, 2018. Thank you! 
 

CCOPC AGM – New Time! The Cochrane Community Outreach and 
Performance Centre Annual General Meeting is RESCHEDULED for 
Thursday, November 8, 7:30 pm, at Cochrane Centre. Please use the 
Bannerman Street entrance.  
 

Next Meeting of Church Council is Wednesday, November 14, 7:30pm. 
If anyone has a matter they wish to bring to the attention of Council, please 
outline the matter in an email and forward to Stephen Jewczyk Interim 
Council Chair at sjewczyk@gmail.com. 
 

Recycling: We have an account at Evergreen Recycling on Elizabeth 
Avenue and Blackmarsh Road. Drop off your recyclables and use our 
church’s phone number for the account number (7223023) and all the 
money will go to the church. Thanks for your generosity. 
 

Stuff the New Shelves for Bridges to Hope! We are going to fill our 
shelving, generously donated to Cochrane Street United Church, full of the 
most helpful items: tinnned milk, canned beans, canned meat, juice boxes 
or one liter of juice, cereal, Kraft Dinner, pasta, and pasta sauce. Bring your 
items to church on Sunday. Thank you for your support. 
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More Voices: The Church Council is looking for your support to purchase 
100 copies of More Voices – a supplement to our hymn book, often used 
for Sunday morning worship. Each copy (including protective cover) is 
$25.00. Please put your donation in the collection plate marked “More 
Voices”. If you wish to donate a hymn book in celebration of a special event 
or in memory of a loved one, please email the office at info@cochrane 
streetuc.com or write the dedication on your envelope.  
 

INAUGURAL ANNUAL MEETING OF REGION 16: Please mark your calendars 
to save the date for the inaugural annual meeting of Region 16, scheduled 
for May 3, 2019 – May 5, 2019. More details will follow. 

           
     

GOWER’S GOT TALENT II 
is happening TODAY, Sunday, November 4! 

The show starts at 7:00 p.m. in the Lecture Hall. Tickets 
are available in the office and at the door: $15 for 

adults, $10 for children/students, and $25 for families. 
    

There will be talent galore such as the Gower Senior and Children’s Choirs, 
Doug Dunsmore, the Phillies, and representatives from the Anchorman 
Chorus and the Gower Community Band. There will also be a sealed-bid 
auction of a beautiful panoramic view of the Gower sanctuary by Ken Butt, 
Newfoundland Panoramas, and a live auction of incredibly fancy cakes. 
      

    

OPERA ON THE AVALON  is presenting ‘Ours’ on November 9 and 11, 
7:30pm, at St. John’s Arts & Culture Centre. This lyric drama tracks the 
aftermath of the battle of Beaumont Hamel through the story of Thomas 
Nangle, who was chaplain to the Newfoundland Regiment. Following the 
war, he was named to the Imperial War Graves Commission where he led 
efforts to properly bury the remains of much of the lost regiment across 
Europe. Tickets $65; $30 for students (HST & service charge included). 
   

We are also inviting High School students to our dress rehearsal on 
November 9, 7:00pm, at the St. John's Arts and Culture Centre, free of 
charge. This might be of interest to youth groups who are looking for an 
outing. The opera runs approximately 3 hours in length, including an 
intermission. There is no need to confirm your attendance, and there will 
be volunteers to help guide you. For further information, please phone 
709-738-1322 or email admin@operaontheavalon.com. 

     
SJNFC is hosting its 6th annual Spirit Song Festival. 

This event is free and open to all members of the public. 
The Main Stage Concert is NOV 17, 7:00-9:00pm, at 

Cochrane Centre via the Cochrane Street Entrance.  
To register or for any queries, contact Tama Frost at 

726-5902 or tfost@sjnfc.com. 
     

       

Starring Twin Flames, Eastern Owl featuring Shalloway Choir, Kilautiup 
Songuninga (Strength of the Drum), and Michale R. Denny. Emceed by 
SJNFC Executive Director, Christopher Sheppard.  
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SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 11, at 4pm: The 11am Worship Service at  
St. James UC, 330 Elizabeth Avenue, will be moved to 4pm for a  
‘Going Down of the Sun’ Service to commemorate Remembrance Day. 
The change in time will enable those who are able and interested to attend 
the Remembrance Day Services held at the cenotaphs in the area. The 
9:30am Contemporary Service for November 11 is also cancelled. 

 

Cantus Vocum Chamber Choir (Chad Stride, Artistic Director) presents 
their annual concert, For the Fallen. You will be treated to a wide range of 
music paying tribute to all who have served and celebrating our precious 
lives and freedoms. For the Fallen takes place  November 11, 4:00pm, at 
the Salvation Army Citadel, 25 Adams Avenue. Admission is $20 ($15 for 
seniors/students) and available now from choir members, or at the door.  
 

Jiggs Dinner and a Card Game: Wesley United Church will be holding a 
Jiggs Dinner on November 15, 6:00pm, followed by a card game. Salt 
Beef, vegetables and peas pudding will be served along with dessert and 
tea/coffee. Tickets are $20. If interested, please call Marvin at 579-7900. 
 

Christmas Truce: Peace at the war front on Christmas Day during World 
War I, 104 years ago. A real story. An inspiration, performed by 104 voices 
of boys and young men from the Atlantic Boychoir with guest conductor 
Lucius Hemmer. November 17, 7:30 PM, at The Basilica. Tickets at Holy 
Heart Theatre Box Office, 579-4424, or www.holyhearttheatre.com. 
 

Atlantic Boychoir Gala Concert: Annual Gala Concert of the Singing 
Ambassadors of Newfoundland and Labrador featuring the five-time 
Grammy winners, world famous London-based vocal group, The Swingles. 
January 19, 7:30 PM, at the St. John’s Convention Centre. 
 

A Grief and Bereavement Session is taking place November 20 from  
7 - 9pm in the L.A. Miller Centre’s Cafeteria Conference Room – free and 
open to the public. It will provide information on understanding grief, 
guide you through the grieving process, and provide tips on what we can 
do to help ourselves and others during times of grief. For more details, 
please contact Peter Barnes (777-2167; peter.barnes@easternhealth.ca) 
or Mag Snook (777-8972; margaret.snook@easternhealth.ca). 
 
 
 

 

 

    

 

NOTES FROM THE ARCHIVES 
   

Would anyone know the history of a desk lectern? It is wooden, 
opens for storage and resided for many years in the church 
lounge. There are five letters, CYPBC, arranged around the four 
sides. Do they stand for Cochrane Young People’s Bible Class?  
If anyone can help with this, please contact Linda Bowden at 
lindadbowden@netscape.net. Thank you. 
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Welcome to 
Cochrane Street United Church 

 

USHERING TEAM FOR NOVEMBER 
 

Keith Bowden, Eldred Butt, Harold Grandy,  
John Bowden, and David Boone 

 
THIS WEEK AT COCHRANE STREET  

NOVEMBER 5 – NOVEMBER 11  
 

Tuesday:  6:30 PM Choir Practice Bannerman Street Entrance 
Wednesday: 12:15 PM Prayer Group Bannerman Street Entrance  
Thursday:  7:30 PM CCOPC AGM Bannerman Street Entrance 
Sunday: 10:00 AM Choir Practice  
Sunday: 10:30 AM Worship at Cochrane Street United Church 

 

OFFICE 
Office Hours:   Tuesdays and Thursdays 10:00 am – 1:30 pm 

Wednesdays 10:00 am – 12:00 pm 
 

Email: info@cochranestreetuc.com 
Phone: 709-722-3023 

Website: www.cochranestreetuc.com 
 

Cochrane Centre Contact information for bookings 
709-754-2532 or info@cochranecentre.ca 

 

CONTACT REV. MIRIAM 
 

Have a question or need to make an appointment? 
You can reach Rev. Miriam in the following ways: 

Email: revmiriam@cochranestreetuc.com or Cell: 709-728-8410 
 

Like us on Facebook or Follow us on Twitter! 
www.facebook.com/Cochranestreetuc and @CochraneStreet 

Whether you are here for the first time or this is your 

church home – welcome to our community of faith. 

Following worship there is a time of fellowship.  
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